Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 18/05/2002, 14:32

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News Etc 18/05/2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News Etc 18/05/2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 18/05/2002, 14:32

To: Radio Staff Hi Guys & Girls

Some news for you.

£125 Donation

There is a very nice lady who lives with a man called Terry who knows a nice man who has once again

Coughed up some more money from the Rotary Club.

A hug a kiss for Sylv and the next Time I see Terry I'll shake his hand!! Not unless he wants a kiss as well. I'll do anything for money. Nice One Sylv

Saturday Cover

A big big thankyou to the Pirates of Penzance or was it the Carry on Sailing team who came up today and provided this morning's cover. An even bigger kiss for you all.

Sunninghill Fuel All Trust Visit,

Two members of their committee came along today with the express purpose to find out what we can achieve with the 24 hr service. They spent almost two hours here and we were able to give them a brief insight in to our activities on the wards etc. One member doesn't have a vote on their committee and the other does.

It was apparent from the visit that we will be able to achieve something in the donation stakes but at this moment in time we have no idea what that might be.

In the meantime they want me to submit a further summary sheet of the ideas we talked about today.

They don't meet until July 30th so won't know until early August the outcome. We have stated to them if they wish to sponsor the project that will be great but we await the outcome.

Volunteer Leaflets

I have managed to get the customer service counter at Sainsbury's Birch Hill to display our leaflets. Don't forget, get them out there in the doctors in the libraries and anywhere you think they might be useful.!!!



I arrived today to find a serious fault with what I thought was a problem on the mixer in studio two. The mixer was picking up the radio 2 service without any faders up. It was quite loud and would have meant not being able to use the studio.

After removing all the leads in studio one and two and turning of the 100volt bedhead amps and spending 45 mins on this, we pinpointed a problem with a signal fed to the reception selection panel. It turns out, someone had pushed the button in for studio 2 as well as the button for TX this provided a path for the signal to return to studio two from the output of TX.

This panel should only allow the sources to be selected one at a time however it seems the locking pins on the selector buttons must be damaged.

Please Please take care when using this panel, make sure the button you select releases the other sources or you may find your colleague in one of the studio's will have a music source he/she was not expecting.

The only other button to be depressed at the same time as one of the music sources is the mute button.

That's all for now

Regards Keep on Rockin! PJ

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/